
Feedback Request on Water Conservation 

Policies 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our water 

conservation policies, we are seeking your valuable feedback. 

We would appreciate it if you could take a moment to review the attached policy document and 

share your thoughts on the following: 

• Effectiveness of current policies 

• Suggestions for improvement 

• Any additional initiatives you believe would be beneficial 

Your insights are crucial in helping us create a sustainable water management strategy for our 

community. 

Please send your feedback by [deadline date]. Thank you for your time and contribution. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


